
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Film Night – Disney & Pixar’s Luca                       
 
 

In celebration, and as an additional welcome to Codsall Middle, our school ambassadors’ 
will be hosting a film night after school for your child to attend.  The event will take place 
on Monday 18th October and will be held in the school hall. 
 
The film will run from 3.25 until 5.15pm approximately.  We would ask parents to make 
necessary arrangements to pick their child up from school at this time, unless you are 
happy for them to make their own way home.   
 
The event is free for your child to attend, refreshments will be available during the 
interval for your child to purchase.  

 
If your child wishes to attend, please book your place using the address provided below 
no later than Friday 15th October, the booking link will expire after this date. 
 
https://codsallms.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 
You will need to register as a user, once this has been completed you will be able to 
access the booking page via club/events – Yr 5 film night. 
 
All current year 5 pupils are invited to this event, although if your child’s behaviour does 
not meet our school expectations, will have this invitation removed.  
 
So that the event is enjoyed by all, we expect considerate behaviour throughout the 
evening, please be aware that if this is not the case we will ask for your child to be 
collected. 
 

      We will look forward to an enjoyable evening 
 
Regards  

 
      M. Davison 

 
Mrs Davison & The Senior Ambassador Team 

https://codsallms.schoolcloud.co.uk/

